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                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
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     FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   
 
       

June 12, 2018 
 
      

Re:   Forest Hills Driving Range Improvements 
    

 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Forest Hills Driving Range Improvements project: 
          

Hollembeak Construction, Inc.  $189,710.07 
Village of Big Rock, Illinois 
 
Duininck, Inc.                                                 $190,651.76 
Prinsburg, Minnesota 
 
Mid-America Golf Landscape                        $214,558.79 
Lee’s Summit, Missouri 
 
Landscapes Unlimited, LLC                           $260,900.56 
Lincoln, Nebraska     

   
The Engineer estimate for the Forest Hills Driving Range Improvements project 
is $114,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting all bids as being over budget. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 

Matthew Gallager 
     Assistant City Engineer 
MG:kn 


